
 

 

Certificate of Compliance  
New York State Hazardous Packaging Act 

 
 

Effective January 1, 2023. Dart Container Corporation and its affiliates (collectively “Dart”) 
certify that the food packaging which it manufactures, sells, or supplies to consumers and 
distributors within New York State does not contain intentionally added perfluoroalkyl or 
polyfluoroalkyl (PFAS) substances and is compliant with the requirements established by the 
New York Hazardous Packaging Act, Title II of Article 37 of the Environmental Conservation Law. 
This certificate of compliance shall be effective from the date it is executed and shall remain in 
effect unless rescinded in writing.  
 
 
 
Signature: _____________________________  Date: September 13, 2022 
 
Title: Executive Vice President and Secretary  
 
 
 


